
Pilgrim Memorial 2020 Improvements 

Landscape Rehabilitation 
Contract No. P17-3146-C1A  

Contractor: R. Bates & Sons, Inc. Landscape Architect: Pressley Associates, Inc. 
 

TWO WEEK LOOK-AHEAD 
September 1, 2018 – September 14, 2018 

 

Work has shifted to North Park. Bus drop off is now 

at South Park. Parkland in South Park will remain 

off limits, but parking is open. Chain link fences 

will cordon off the active work area(s). Please 

follow marked pedestrian routes.   

 

South Park 

- Park will remain fenced off until grass is established 

- No Parking on right side (temp bus drop off) 

- Hydroseeding & Irrigation 

- Signage & Granite Benches 

 
Cole’s Hill 

- Refurbish Railings & Light Post 

- Hydroseeding & Irrigation 

 

North Park – Shops Remain Open! 

- Temporary Fence Installation 

- Pavement & Sidewalk demolition 

- Installation of catch basins 

- Subgrade Prep & Curbing 

 

Pilgrim Mother Fountain / Portico 

- Temporary Fence Installation 

- Demolition & Curbing 

- Refurbish Portico Railings 

 

For More Information 

DCR will post status updates as work continues. To find out more:  

 Check the project bulletin board on the bathroom building 

 Visit the DCR project website at http://mass.gov/pilgrimmemorial2020 

 Contact us at Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or 617-626-4973 for the current status updates
 

Questions or concerns about the project should be directed to DCR Resident Engineer Steve Colometo, at the DCR trailer in the south part 

of the park, by visit or phone (617-279-9887) during regular business hours, Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  In case of 

an emergency, contact 911 or DCR’s 24/7 emergency hotline at the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency at 508-820-1428. 

 

Join us on Twitter @MassDCR - Visit http://mass.gov/dcr 
 

Visit the Project website here: http://mass.gov/pilgrimmemorial2020  

South Park Cole’s Hill 

Above: Parking area at South 
Park is complete, although 

parkland will remain off limits 

until grass is established. 
 

Right: New groundcover at the 

Sarcophagus, Cole’s Hill 
 

Below: Breaking ground at North 

Park parking area 
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